
The Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) Board of Commissioners will 
hold a Study Session by video conference to discuss the MWRD’s Ethics Ordinance at 10 a.m. on Monday, 
October 19, 2020. 

Due to Governor Pritzker’s Disaster Declaration and pursuant to Public Act 101-0640, the MWRD Board 
Room and building will remain closed to protect the health and safety of the public and staff. Only essential 
personnel will be allowed entry into the building.  

The public is encouraged to participate by visiting mwrd.org to view the study session via live stream. Public 
comment may be made during the Public Comment Period by calling (312) 751-3299, enter Bridge 90500#. 

Public comment may also be made by submitting an electronic comment by registering under the eComment 
link during the live meeting. Electronic comments will not be read during the meeting; instead, comments will 
be distributed to the Board and will be posted online.
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Study Session to discuss MWRD Ethics 
Ordinance set for Mon., Oct 19 at 10 a.m.

Established in 1889, the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) is an award-winning, special purpose 
government agency responsible for wastewater treatment and stormwater management in Cook County, Illinois. Learn more at mwrd.org.
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